Canisius College receives
research grant . ..

Canisius College has been
awarded a $7,925 grant by Re-
search Corporation, New York
City, for a chemistry research
project.

Rev. Paul J. McCarthy, SJ.,
professor of chemistry at it
sius, and Dr. Robert D. Bereman,
assistant professor of chemistry
at State University at Buffalo,
will be the principal investigators
under the grant.

The funds will be used toward
the purchase of a closed cycle
cryogenic refrigerator for investi-
gation into energy levels of var-
ious molecules. Under the terms
of the proposal accepted by Re-
search Corporation, the scientists
will investigate polarized optical
and electron spin resonance spec-
tra of low-symmetry molecules.

The award was made under the
Research Corporation’s Cottrell
College Science Grants, which
support academic research pro-
grams in the natural sciences at
private, predominantly under-
graduate institutions.




